
 
OHIO TURNPIKE AND  

INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 
682 Prospect Street 
Berea, OH  44017 

(440) 234-2081 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

TO PERFORM VIDEO ARCADE OPERATIONS  
AT THE PORTAGE AND BRADY’S LEAP SERVICE PLAZAS 

 
The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) has issued a Request for 
Proposals (“RFP”) to select a contractor to perform Video Arcade Operations at Service Plazas in 
Portage County commencing on or around October 1, 2019.   
 
The Commission will accept responses to the RFP at the Commission’s offices, 682 Prospect 
Street, Berea, OH 44017 c/o the Procurement Department until 5:00 P.M. on August 29, 
2019. 
 
Any inquiries or requests for copies of the RFP must be submitted to purchasing@ohioturnpike.org 
before 5:00 P.M. on August 22, 2019. 
 
 
     OHIO TURNPIKE AND  
     INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 
 
D.R.  8(15 & 22)2019    
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